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July 26, 2022

Tree Clemonds

Providence Housing Development Corp.
1150 Buffalo Road

Rochester, NY 14624

Dear Ms. Clemonds,

I am writing to offer support to the Door of Hope rapid rehousing program funded by the
American Rescue Plan Act.

When eligible, we will offer the following services to program participants at Door of Hope
between January 2023 and December 2026:

e 2-year residential housing program to women survivors of sex trafficking and
addiction where they will receive services to help them heal from past trauma and
rebuild their lives

In addition, if we receive calls from persons fleeing domestic violence or human trafficking and
they require housing, we will contact Door of Hope at Providence Housing for availability and
eligibility.

We look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,

o K

Sue Kirby
Founder, Executive Director
sue.kirby(@brightstarcommunity.org
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